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United in Devotion: Preparing for the 2025 HJ 
Cosmic Blessing and Entrance Ceremony 

   

    

    

    

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

As we continue our three key campaigns to offer a victorious offering from America 

for the Entrance Ceremony of the Cheon Won Gung Cheon Il Sanctum, we are 

deeply aware of the special devotions our True Mother is making for the success of 

the 2025 HJ Cosmic Blessing and the Entrance Ceremony. 

With America actively attending True Mother, we have been working together in 

heart and action to welcome newly Blessed couples and witness the historic 

moment of our Heavenly Parent entering the eternal temple. Your dedication—

through witnessing, supporting our young people, and contributing to the Cheon 

Won Gung—is truly inspiring. Thank you! 

As we approach the final stretch, particularly with the upcoming deadline for 

Blessing registrations, we invite everyone to join in a special period of devotion 



 

 

from now until March 21 for the purpose of supporting our young members to be 

matched and registered for the blessing in time for this year. Let us focus our 

prayers on these key points: 

• Supporting True Mother’s vision for the victorious offering of the 2025 HJ 

Cosmic Blessing and Entrance Ceremony. 

• Securing victory for the Blessing initiative, bringing our young couples to 

Korea for the cosmic blessing. 

• Ensuring all members participate in the special grace including all couples 

who can renew or even restore their standing as blessed families without 

blemish in preparation for the Entrance Ceremony. 

• Strengthening our unity and commitment as the Elder Son Nation, fulfilling 

our responsibility to attend and support True Mother, our Holy Mother Han. 

Now is the time to offer our utmost sincerity, faith, and devotion. Let us stand 

together, unwavering in our love and commitment, as we support True Mother in 

ushering in this new era. 

Thank you for your prayers, efforts, and investment in Heaven’s providence. 

In gratitude and unity, 

 

Rev. Demian Dunkley 

President, FFWPU North America 
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